LAW OFFICES

MYyrRoN M CHERRY
ONE Bm PLAZA
CHICAGS. ILLINOIS 808!

312 8681177

Novemb 13, 1978
Mr. Marshall E. Miller, Chairman
Atomic Safety & Licensing Board
Muclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Pe: MiAland Nuclear Power Plant

(Units 1 & 2)
Dear Chairman Miller:
I understand that vyou are still Chairman of the

Board with regard to the construction proceedings in th
above~captioned matter.

The Memorandum and Crder of the Cormission
dated November 6, 1978, suggests that some joint considera-
tion may be had on both the operating and construction
matters.

I should appreciate scme advise on what your
views are on this matter so that I can plan accordingly.
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